
 

  

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
21st July 2022 

 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
We have had a super end to what has been a year full of challenges. We have got through it and 
won as a team of staff, parents/carers, and children.  
 
Your support throughout the last two years has been incredible. The covid restrictions that kept us 
apart physically, brought us together in ways we could not have imagined.  
 
The children are a credit to you and the staff who teach and take care of them when they are in 
school.  
 
We wish our Year 6 well as they continue their journey into secondary schools near and far. I also 
wish well all the children who are stepping up into the next year group and those who are joining 
us for the first time.  
 
Thank you for making my last day very special. Your generosity, cards, gifts, comments, 
handshakes and hugs were hugely appreciated and overwhelming. I feel very honoured. Our 
school and our community are very special indeed. 
 
My personal thanks for all the support you have given me over the last 20 years (yes, some of us 
have been together that long!) It has been an honour and a privilege to be the Headteacher of 
Hollinswood and I will miss you all. As you have with me, give Mrs Osborne your full support. 
Hollinswood will always have a special place in my heart, and I will be thinking of you wherever I 
go. All the very best with all that comes next.  
 
Thank you for always being supportive 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Glenn Atkinson 
Headteacher  

 

Hollinswood Primary School and Nursery 
Headteacher: Mr G Atkinson BEd(Hons) 
___________________________________ 
Dale Acre Way, Hollinswood, Telford, Shropshire TF3 2EP 

Tel: 01952 386920/386930 

Email: a2200@taw.org.uk / h2200@taw.org.uk  

Web: http://hollinswoodprimary.co.uk/  
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